
 

Riccione, February 1st, 2014 

 

Dear Members, 

On behalf of our travel agency Spiagge & Co we would like to point your kind attention to a few 
modifications: 

Please pay attention, as the following accommodation CHANGES occurred regarding the Hotel 
accommodation for the 2014 Euros: 

• Due to technical adjustments, now the deadline for sending us the Application Form and for the 
prepayment is March 22nd, 2014, and not April 12th  as previously indicated. 

• Accommodation will start with DINNER at arrival day, and finishes with lunch at departure date.  

Exceptions to this arrangement will be possible upon request. 

Do not hesitate to contact us in case you need more information.  

Enrica Nanni  
Individual Incoming Department 
email: itfeuro2014@spiagge-co.it  
ICQ: 418-122-074 
SKYPE: enrica_spiagge 
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